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CITY CLERK'S  DEPARTMENT  

Re: Calgary John Howard Proposed Halfway House — Forest Lawn; L0C2015-0147 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Oasis Home Mobile Park regarding the Calgary John Howard 
Society's application to temporarily relocate their halfway house for men, Bedford House, to 2404 - 50 
Street SE. 

I live in the Oasis Home Mobile Park and am the Manager of the Park which is located next door to the 
proposed location. 

I have no issues with the application and am comfortable with the strict rules Calgary John Howard 
Society has in place to monitor its residents so I don't see it being a problem. I understand there will be 
a police presence in the area and that there are staff on site who will be helping to watch the residents. 

I am also interested in being a part of the Good Neighbour Agreement I understand will be created. 

Signed, 

Ann Wink 

Manager 

Oasis Home Mobile Park 

2106 50 Street SE 

Calgary, AB 

cc. Gordon Sand, Executive Director, Calgary John Howard Society 
Kathy Oberg, Principal, Brown & Associates Planning Group 


